agada Itam

Recommendation

President Zacharias recommends that approval be given to the proposal to change the name of the Jones-Jaggers Laboratory School to the Jones-Jaggers Center for Child Learning and Study.

Background

See attached materials from Vice President Davis and Dean Sandefur.

WESTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY



Office of the Vice-President for Academic Affairs

BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY 42101

April 22, 1980

MEMORANDUM TO:

President Donald W. Zacharias

FROM:

James L. Davis James L. Davis

I support the recommendation from Dean J. T. Sandefur that the name of the Jones-Jaggers Laboratory School be changed to the Jones-Jaggers Center for Child Learning and Study.

thw

Enclosure

cc: Dr. J. T. Sandefur

Dr. Kenneth Brenner

Dr. Roger Pancratz

Dr. Norman Ehresman

Dr. Carl Martray

Approve January Bullius

DONALD W. Zacharias, President

BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY

WESTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY

Office of the Dean College of Education

April 22, 1980



MEMORANDUM

TO:

Dr. James L. Davis

Vice President for Academic Affairs

FROM:

J. T. Sandefur, Dean

College of Education

SUBJECT: Change of Name for Jones-Jaggers Laboratory School

The purpose of this memorandum is to recommend that the name of the Jones-Jaggers Laboratory School be changed to the Jones-Jaggers Center for Child Learning and Study. I believe that this recommended name change reflects the current emphasis of program in this administrative unit and is in keeping with the recommendations of the Council on Higher Education.

JTS/kg

cc: Dr. Kenneth Brenner

Dr. Roger Pankratz

Dr. Norman Ehresman

Dr. Carl Martray